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March 23, 2012

Ms. Eleanor Lott
International Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Request for Three Satellite Earth Station License Duplicates

Dear Ms. Lott:

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me regarding the process for requesting
duplicates of satellite earth station licenses.

On behalf of our client Turner Broadcasting System, Inc. and its affiliates (collectively,
“Turner”), please provide duplicate license copies for the licenses associated with the following
call signs held by Turner entities: E010239, KA284, E920013.

The most recent official license copies were never received by Turner. Could you please
ensure that the International Bureau Filing System (“IBFS”) lists the below information with
respect to the licenses, and that the above license copies are mailed there as well:

One CNN Center
Atlanta, GA 30303
ATTN: Junan Gibson

I appreciate your assistance and if I may provide you any additional information, please
contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Darren J. Abernethy
Counsel for Turner Broadcasting System, Inc.


